
Snack Donations for State Testing 
   

During CAASPP State testing students are provided with a snack to 
help keep them alert. With 250 students who will be testing this 

equals 1,500 snacks.  In order to help with the cost of these snacks,  
Pathways to College is asking for donations from our parents.  If you 
would like to help, you may contribute any of the following items: 

 

 

 

 

Please bring your donations to the school office by April 19, 2017.   
This will give us enough time to prepare the snack bags for our  

students before State testing begins.  
  

Thank you for your support! 

 

 Snack Bag Items 

Sandwich Bags 

Peppermints  
Miniature pretzels 

Granola Bars  
Cheerios or Chex cereal 

Chex Mix 
Gold fish crackers 

M & Ms (no peanuts) 
Fruit Snacks  

 

Drinks 
Apple Juice drink boxes 

Orange juice drink 

boxes 
Mini  Water Bottles 

 

 

Other: 

Snack size ziplock 

bags 


